

August 10, 2007

City of Racine Building Dept. 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

> RE: Guy Lloyd Real Estate 1650 Washington Avenue Racine, WI

Attn: Rick Heller

Chief Building Inspector

Dear Mr. Heller,

We respectfully request permission to continue the existing 2'- 0" projection of upper façade over the city walk at 1650 Washington Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin.

The projection was granted when the façade was constructed in 1975.

We are in the process of complying with the City of Racine's order for repairs of the existing façade.

We thank you for your efforts.

Yours truly,

Thomas A. Cecchini

CEO

TAC/ds